
 

 
7th July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Transition  

On Thursday 6th July children enjoyed a full transition day with their new class teacher.  It was 
wonderful to meet the year 2 children and their families who also visited us for the day from  
Glodwick infants.  Most of the year 6 children got to visit their new Secondary schools and we hope 
to re-arrange for those children that did not take place.  Transition is important as children need to 
know that they are going to be safe and secure in their new class or setting, even if they do have 
worries or anxieties when they first start. Evidently, the first step to children feeling safe and secure 
is building those relationships. 

Summer Fair  
  
We are very excited to announce the launch of our Summer Fair again.   
This will take place on Thursday 13th July from 2pm - 3pm.   
Come and join us for an afternoon of fun.  There will be exciting events to 
 join in with such as Prime Hoopla, Bouncy castle and food stalls.  If any  
parents/carers would like to book at stall please do get in touch.  For more information and contact 
details please see the attached flyer.  All risk assessments for the big event have been verified by 
the Local Authority.   
We thank Miss Yasmin, Mr Clarke and the team for organising such a wonderful event for our 
school community.  All funds raised will go towards our school fence and our OPAL development 
project.  

Sports Day  

This will take place on Wednesday 12th July.  Children have been informed to come into school 
dressed in the appropriate colour that their teachers have chosen and with the appropriate 
footwear (trainers/pumps).  If families could ensure that the children have a filled water bottle and if 
very hot a sunhat and suncream applied.  There will also be shelter available if required. 

The non-competitive Sports day will take place from 10am - 11.30am on the school field (weather 
permitting) and parents/carers are welcome to watch. 
 
The colour run is planned for the afternoon at 2.30pm.  Slips have been sent out 
and we must receive this permission slip if your child is to take part.   
We welcome parents/carers to take part in this. 

Any parents/carers wishing to join any of the above events must sign in through 
the school office. 

End of Trip - Year 6   

Just a reminder that year 6 will be going to Gulliver’s World on Friday 14th July for their end of year 
trip.  All information regarding this has been sent to parents/carers.  We wish them all a wonderful 
time.  Hope they all get wet on the Log Flume!



Holiday Activities 

We have some fantastic summer activities happening across the borough, including Multi-Sports, 
Dance and Gymnastics. Many of the activities have free HAF places available.
 
Please can you share the attached flyers with your families. Bookings can be made at Holiday 
Camp Booking | Oldham Community Leisure (oclactive.co.uk)
 
Parents and Carers can contact sport@ocll.co.uk for more information.

Let’s get reading - BOOM Reader  

“If you are going to get anywhere in life you have to read a lot of books.”  - Roald 
Dahl 

Well done to all the children and families who have logged onto Boom reader.  We are pleased to 
announce the most home reading logs recorded on Boom reader this week. 

Spelling Shed Winners 
 

Position Name Reads at home 

First Place Safa Bashir Class 8 
Bilal Malik Samokhvalova 
Class 6 

7 parent home reads 

Second place Zara Yasin Class 5  
Aleena Ahmed Class 2 

6 parent home reads 

Third Place Zain Shahid Class 12 5 parent  home reads 

Place Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

Child 

1st 20,696,000 Haroon Mohammed Class 6 

2nd 20,178,000 Ayesha Malik Class 12 

3rd 19,475,816 Safa Malik Class 9 

https://oclactive.co.uk/holidaycampbookings/
mailto:sport@ocll.co.uk


 

TT Rockstars  - CELEBRATIONS! 

Word Aware  

This week’s word is ‘embellish.’ Please encourage your child to use this word  

when out and about and complete the activities, which Miss Varley  

will share on Class Dojo. 

Finish for the End of Term - REMINDER 

We finish for the summer holidays on Friday 21st of July 2023.  We will be finishing at 12noon and 
are communicating this well in advance of the last week.  Children will be having their lunch in 
school but we do ask that you collect your child/ren at 12 noon. 

We return to school in September on Tuesday 5th September 2023 at 8.40am.  Breakfast club 
opens at 8am as usual.

The most accurate Class Class 8

The most active class Class 3 and 4

The most improved speed Musa Muhammad - Class 3 

The most active player Zehran Hussain - Class 1










